Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 3:10 PM
To: 'Jonathan W. Redding'

Subject: RE: Red Hanger Kleaners

Mr. Redding,

Your 30-day extension request is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Jonathan W. Redding [mailto:JRedding@wendel.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 4:03 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Cc: 'Mehrdad Javaherian' <mehrdad@Irm-consulting.com>
Subject: Red Hanger Kleaners

Keith:

As you may know, it took a lot longer than anticipated to negotiate access
agreements to test properties not owned by College Claremont LLC. The data is
just coming in. This email is to request a 30 day extension of the time to file the
report. Please call me if you have any questions. | have recently left several
voicemail requests. Thanks. Jonathan

Jonathan W. Redding

Wendel, Rosen, Black & Dean LLP
1111 Broadway, 24th Floor
Oakland, CA 94607

(510) 219-8751 (Cell)

(510) 834-6600 (Office)

(510) 622-7697 (Direct)

(510) 808-4685 (Fax)
jredding@wendel.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This e-mail message is confidential, is intended only for the named recipient(s) above, and may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in error, or are not a named recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail message from your
computer. Thank you.
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Thank you for considering the environment before printing this e-mail.



